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Dear Friends, 

Visit the All Saints’ site this Saturday 26th March, between 9am and 1pm to see the Easter Art 

Expo. Refreshments are available and entry is free! All artworks have been created by the children of the Dedworth 

schools. Please pray they’d enjoy their visits. 

It’s been fantastic welcoming the children from Dedworth Green First school today to All Saints’. Thanks so much 

to all who have helped prepare the Easter Art Expo and for those who are helping out with a warm 

welcome. If you can support the event, please do let Sue or me know. We could do with more 

welcomers between Monday and Thursday at certain times. 

Come along for our All Age Mothering Sunday gathering at 11am and/or Holy Communion at 

9:15! Coffee, tea, cake and biscuits will be served between and after the gatherings. 

Ruth Norris has kindly set up a Christian Aid Week e-envelope for monetary donations. Follow the link 

for more information or to give: https://envelope.christianaid.org.uk/envelope/all-saints-dedworth   

 Thank you to those who have been supporting the needs of the Ukrainian people in so many different 

ways. We’ll continue to pray (including daily at 12 noon in the café), but please also see other ways you 

can give below: 

Can you help resettle an individual or family? Check out: https://www.oxford.anglican.org/make-a-

difference-in-ukraine.php or let me know, as there is a possibility of there being a RBWM response to this need 

too. 

If you can offer help in any other way, please register your interest by going 

to: https://mailchi.mp/oxford.anglican.org/ukraine 

It’s great to hear so many positive comments about the new Life Groups and it’s never too late to 

join in! These welcoming groups are becoming the place where we grow in faith and do life together. We’re 

currently praying about the material we can look at next together and hope to confirm that very soon!  

During this week’s Bible Course session the speaker mentioned the benefits of reading through books of the 

Bible in one sitting. To make things easier, you might like to take a look at the, ‘You’ve God Time’ series. 

The Bible Society says it's: 'The New Testament – the greatest story ever told, as you’ve never heard it 

before! Brought to you by Bible Society and dramatised by Riding Lights Theatre Company, this audio 

recording brings the whole New Testament to life in a dynamic and vibrant way. ' 

Have free access to all the recordings on this link: https://soundcloud.com/biblesociety/sets/youve-got-the-

time While beneficial, there’s no need to listen to the whole of a 25 minute recording in a single sitting. This 

morning Charlotte and I just listened to the first 2 chapters of Matthew! 

With love and every blessing, 

Paul 
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